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RE: AMWUHO0S53

To Whom It May Concem:

The referenced device is an updated version of a previously approved emergency-use
cellular telephone. The original model only had the capability to communicate with
emergency centers by dialing 9-1-1. The referenced device also has this capability, but
also to a response center via a “1-800” network. Location information is provided by an
internal GPS receiver which does not affect compliance.

The referenced device would normally not be placed against the ear, as it would be
typically operated as a “speaker phone” and held at some distance from the main torso of
the human body. Nevertheless, the device does meet the “worst case” criteria for a
device that is held to the ear. Therefore, we have elected to submit this unit under the
TNE classification.

Please note that the FCC Id: Label Placement Photos show an erroneous FCC Identifier;
however, the placement location remains representative for this purpose. The exhibit of
the actual label drawing does show the correct FCC Identifier.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please contact the undersigned if you
have any questions or require any additional information.
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